
‭FIS School Board Report June 23, 2025‬

‭End of School year‬
‭We had many memorable educational experiences as the school year came to an end for‬
‭our students.‬

‭Our 5th graders participated in their annual DARE graduation in the FIS auditorium. This is‬
‭a worthwhile program that is a great way for us to partner with local law enforcement for the‬
‭betterment of our students. I would like to thank the Benton County Sheriff's department for‬
‭all of their efforts in providing this educational component for our students.‬

‭Our 6-8th graders had the opportunity to participate in our Spring Exploration day. Some of‬
‭the choices students had for the day were: Valleyfair, Top Golf, Target Field and McPete’s.‬
‭We had great weather and the students enjoyed their last day of school. We have both a‬
‭winter and spring exploration day for our students at FIS which is a great opportunity for‬
‭students to explore opportunities that do not happen in the regular school day. I was‬
‭extremely impressed by the positive behaviors that our students were showing as they‬
‭represented our school and community off campus. Our 4th and 5th graders were able to‬
‭have class picnics at the park and enjoy their time together as a grade level.‬

‭PBIS School Recognition‬
‭Foley Intermediate School was recongzined by MDE as an Exemplar school. There is a‬
‭PBIS summer institute on August 14th where FIS will be part of the program.‬
‭Congratulations to the FIS staff and PBIS committee for this outstanding honor. Well done‬
‭FIS!‬

‭8th grade awards‬
‭Congratulations to our 8th grade Wall of Fame and Presidential award winners. We applaud‬
‭your dedication to learning and all of the positive attributes that you have brought to Foley‬
‭Intermediate School and wish those students continued success as they enter Foley High‬
‭School.‬



‭Summer School‬
‭Our ESY and Targeted Services programs are off to a great start at FIS. It is wonderful to‬
‭see our students back in the building working with our staff members. Students will be at‬
‭school in the morning,  Monday, Tuesday, and Wednesday throughout June.‬

‭We have wrapped up the 2024-25 school year and I am proud to say that our year went‬
‭incredibly well. I am honored to have been the Principal at Foley Intermediate School for the‬
‭past 8 years and look forward to watching the success of FIS in the future and wish the best‬
‭to all of the students, parents, staff and community members.‬


